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Friday, November 5, 2021 

Greetings Mill Creek Families!  

We hope that you were able to attend your child(ren)’s Parent Teacher conference(s) this week 
and found the information and conversation helpful.  We 
also want to thank you for coming out to support our 
Scholastic Book Fair, either in person or virtually, this week.  

Veterans Day Activities and Celebrations:   

Next Thursday, November 11 is Veterans Day and there 
will be no school.   Mill Creek students were invited to 
submit artwork and writing, for display in our city’s 
planned events. You can read about what the City of Mill 
Creek has planned by clicking on this link -  City of Mill 
Creek Veterans Day Celebration   Please consider 
participating!   

In addition, our students were invited to contribute to a 
virtual Veterans Day celebration in honor of those who 
have served.  Every classroom will watch this special 
school-wide presentation on Wednesday, November 
10.   

 

Let’s Connect:  The Learning 
Experience at Mill Creek: 

You are invited to connect with Mill Creek 
Elementary administrators and staff for the 
purpose of sharing feedback about the school year 
so far.   

1. What’s working with your student’s learning 
experience at this time? 

https://www.cityofmillcreek.com/city_government/communications___marketing/news/veterans_day_2021
https://www.cityofmillcreek.com/city_government/communications___marketing/news/veterans_day_2021


2. What can we do to improve the learning experience?  
 

TOPIC: The Learning Experience at Mill Creek 

DATE: Monday, November 15, 2021 

TIME: 5 – 5:45 p.m. 

RSVP Required:  Please Register in Advance to receive the link for the zoom 
meeting. 

https://everettsd.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJAtfuivpjgtEtxNmcIJHdOOMsSyfyUXb-fI  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 
about joining the meeting.  We look forward to seeing and hearing from you.  

School Picture “Retake” Day – Thursday, November 18: 

If your student is new to Mill Creek Elementary or was absent on Picture Day last month or you 
would like a different photo taken, School Picture “Retake” day is Thursday, November 18.  
Picture order forms are available in the school office.  If your student received a picture packet 
and you want the photo retaken, please have your student return the packet on Retake day.   

Hearing and Vision Screening: 

Hearing and vision screenings will take place at Mill Creek ES next week, coordinated by our 
district nurse and district audiologist.  Vision screenings will take place for all students.  
Hearing screening will take place for Kindergarten and 1st grade students, all other grades will 
be screened in the spring.   

Have a great weekend,   

Warmly, 

Brenda Fuglevand, Principal   bfuglevand@everettsd.org 

Kristin Dickert, Assistant Principal  kdickert@everettsd.org 
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